
 

Cory Bach – Troop 569 

Spark Plug Award 

This next Scouter only recently stepped down as Scoutmaster of his Troop so he 

may start a Venture Crew at the same church, and there wasn't a dry eye in the 

house during the leadership transition ceremony.  He simply has an amazing way 

of connecting and interacting with the youth and guiding them to follow the Scout 

Oath and Law by his own personal example.  He's had such a wonderful impact on 

the Boy Scouts over the years, it's good to know he will be able to continue this 

legacy as Crew Advisor. 

We are pleased to recognize Cory Bach of Venture Crew 589 in Victoria as a true 

Lake Minnetonka District Spark Plug. 

 


